
Notice of Public Hearing  
on the Proposed FY 2024/2025 Budget 

for the Weaverville ABC Board 
 

Notice is hereby given in order to inform the public that the ABC Board of the 
Town of Weaverville will hold a public hearing on Thursday, June 13, 2024, 
at 10:00 am in the Conference Room of Town Hall located at 30 South 
Main Street, Weaverville, NC, on its proposed FY 2024-2025 Budget. This 
public hearing will be held in accordance with Section 18B-702 of the North 
Carolina General Statutes. Copies of the proposed budget can be obtained on 
the ABC store website at https://weaverville.ncabcboards.com or by calling 
the Weaverville ABC store at 828-645-3399.  
 
Robert Chason, Chairman 
May 9, 2024 
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